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           20 February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we have now aligned with EQUALS Trust, our Governing Body has two spaces for Parent 
Governors.  There are 6 meetings per year and an expectation that Governors will visit the school to 
undertake some activities alongside our staff.  Meetings usually begin at 4:30pm and are once per 
half term on a Thursday.  If you would like more information on this then the Chair of Governors, 
Mike Potten (a former parent himself), would be happy to discuss matters informally.  Please contact 
the school on office5@netherfieldprimaryschool.com with a relevant phone number and Mike will 
undoubtedly get back to you.  Alternatively, if you would like to self-nominate immediately, then all 
of the details are below. 

If there are a number of nominations then the Trust will hold an election. 

Nominations have opened for nomination for 2 parent governor vacancies.  

Parents can self-nominate using this link:  https://forms.office.com/r/cc77MYYCAK 

Nominations will close on Tuesday, 27 February 2024 at 10.00am 

Anyone wanting to find out more from the Trust’s Governance professional, can call Catherine Cox, 
Compliance Manager on 0115 9143211 ext 203 

Thanks as ever for your continued support. 

Netherfield Primary School 
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